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I am emailing this as a resident of Cawston. I want it put on record that I have strong
objections to the latest Highway Intervention "Scheme" proposed by Vattenfall . I have put
the word scheme in quotation marks as to my mind this is no more a scheme than a
botched up idea jotted down on the back of a cigarette packet. To rely on parked cars and a
20mph speed limit to reduce the danger to persons and property is quite frankly absurd.
This scheme still works on the assumption that sending 100's of HGVs through the narrow
centre of our village at risk to pedestrians, many of them either elderly or schoolchildren,
is somehow acceptable. We urge you to reject this proposal and instruct the wind farm
developers to either work in a joined up manner (even if this means delaying the
installation of these wind farms) to develop an offshore ring main. If these current
developments are too far advanced to do that, then at the very least they should be
instructed to revise their traffic route to avoid our village and the damage it would cause to
property and health, both physical and mental.

Yours,
Mr Stephen  Brown
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